
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: March 5, 2025 
CONTACT: Chandra Munroe, 608-266-6670 

 
Senator Dianne Hesselbein Met with Madison West High School Student 

Participating in the Senate Scholar Program 
 

MADISON, Wis – In February, Senator Hesselbein announced that Madison West High School student Aujin Lim 
successfully completed the 2025 Senate Scholar Program. The Senate Scholar Program provides Wisconsin high 
school juniors and seniors with an opportunity to participate in a week-long, intensive program at the State Capitol 
in January, February, and March. 
 
While in the program, the Scholars were introduced to many facets of the legislative process. Aujin met with 
Senators, legislative support agencies, legislative staff, the Governor’s staff, Supreme Court Justices, members of the 
media, lobbyists, and many others who work at the Capitol. Aujin then put his knowledge into action.   
 
Sen Hesselbein released the following statement: “Congratulations to Aujin for completing the Senate Scholar 
program! Meeting with Aujin and learning more about his aspirations after high school was a pleasure. Young people 
and their determination to improve their communities and our world continue to inspire me. Keep up the hard work, 
Aujin.” 
 
For more information on the Senate Scholar Program, contact Senator Hesselbein at 608-266-6670.  
 
Photos of Sen. Hesselbein and Aujin are attached in the original email.  
 

### 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Elected to the State Assembly in 2012 and State Senate in 2022, Senator Hesselbein represents the 27th Senate 
District, including much of Dane County. In December 2023, she was selected by her peers to serve as the Senate 

Democratic Leader, the highest position in the Senate Democratic Caucus. 
 

Senator Hesselbein’s complete biography, portrait, and press kit are available here.   

https://legis.wisconsin.gov/senate/ssgt/senate-scholar/
https://legis.wisconsin.gov/senate/27/hesselbein/news-updates/press-kit/

